From: Cheyanne January

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Public Council Hearing Sound Variance 2383 University Apartments
Date: Monday, February 1, 2021 5:58:24 PM

Hello,

I am a citizen residing directly across the street from this construction at 765 Raymond Ave,
St Paul, MN 55114. I am writing to have my concerns heard at the council meeting. I DO
NOT wish for Ramsey county to grant this sound variance request on behalf of Kraus
Anderson Construction. Below is my reasoning:

Our building is one of the most affected by this construction, our walls already shake and
vibrate from 7 am - 5 pm and it is a huge nuisance for everyone. I can’t imagine how much
worse that would be if the sound produced during this construction was any louder than it
already is. The building houses apartments as well as several businesses that are in use during
the suggested hours. Not only that we have a new born baby in the building and any additional
noise will certainly disturb the child and the mother.

If it is absolutely necessary to grant this request by Kraus Anderson I suggest that the window
of time they are allowed to make that level of noise should be much smaller and begin later in
the day. Specifically I am suggesting they only be allowed to produce the excess noise during
the hours of 10 am - 3 pm when they are less likely to disturb the residents and businesses
around them.

Sincerely,

Cheyanne January

Cheyanne January
Receptionist by day; Illustrator by night
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